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Paragraph 2.9 of the Calderdale Statement of Community Involvement sets out that the 
Council will make relevant Local Plan documents available for inspection at Customer First 
Offices and Libraries, and that copies of documents will be made available free of charge on 
request.  

In response to the Coronavirus pandemic, The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) (Coronavirus) (Amendment) Regulations 2020 temporarily remove the 
requirement on the Council to make Local Plan documents available for public inspection at 
Council offices and Libraries. It also temporarily removes the requirement to make hard 
copies of documents available on request. These changes are in place until 31 December 
2020.  

In order that these temporary measures do not conflict with the Statement of Community 
Involvement, this note has been prepared to explain the reasons why documents are not 
available for inspection.  

All documents related to the Calderdale Local Plan Examination will continue to be placed 
online, in the Examination Library. Interested parties are encouraged to keep checking the 
Latest Examination News section of the website for updates. 


